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Please note that the Kingfisher Bar will remain closed until the Quiz night on 25th January after
which we will then revert to our normal Thursday, Friday and Saturday opening hours.

Some of the usual clubs that use the club house will continue to operate during January but the
bar will not be open until the 25th.




